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  U18 REPRESENTATIVE NEWS               APRIL 2022 

 

 
 

TAURANGA NETBALL  

 

 

Tēnā koutou katoa. First and foremost – CONGRATULATIONS on being 

selected to represent Tauranga Netball in 2022.   

 

You have an exciting and fulfilling experience waiting for you and with this 

comes responsibility and commitment as well. 

Please take the time to read the Tauranga Netball Centre Representative 

team Polices and Procedures document (on our Website 

www.tauranganetball.co.nz/Representatives) and also the TNC Player Code 

of Conduct (in this pack). 

In this pack is also a Player Consent form.  Yourself, and a parent/guardian 

are required to sign this and list all and any allergies and/or medications that 

you may require.   Please sign and return the Player Code of Conduct and 

Player Consent forms to Tania (details at the bottom of this sheet). 

In this newsletter are Important Dates for 2022 and a breakdown of costs for 

the 2022 season.  Please ensure they are read carefully. 

 

Your Team Manager will be your first port of call for any issues arising during 

the representative season but please feel free to contact me below if you 

need clarification or help with anything else. 

Have a great season! 

 

TNC Contact 

Tania Walters  027 203 6520   ops@tauranganetball.co.nz 

 

 

http://www.tauranganetball.co.nz/Representatives
mailto:ops@tauranganetball.co.nz
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FEES 

 
2022 Representative Fees for U18 Teams: 

 

Pre-season tournaments to Pukekohe/Auckland/Hamilton and Papakura per team 

includes: 

 

Entry fees into 4 tournaments      $325.00 

Van Hire for 4 tournaments       $1480.00 

Petrol to 4 tournaments       $240.00 

 

Total per team        $2045.00  

 

 

Nationals in Christchurch per team includes: 

 

Entry fee         $475.00 

Van Hire       $1128  FULLY FUNDED 

Flights        $7470  FULLY FUNDED 

Accommodation      $4520  FULLY FUNDED 

Petrol for vans        $400.00 

Umpire Fee         $500.00 

Photo’s         $200.00 

Psychology book        $100.00 

Incidentals         $400.00 

Food          $2400.00 

 

Total per team        $4475.00   

 

 

Pre-season tournament fee divided by 10 players per team  $204.50 

Championship tournament fee divided by 10 players per team $447.50 

 

 

Total fees owing by each U18 Representative Player   $652.00 

           

 

We request full payment of fees to be paid by Friday 20th May 2022.  Unless prior 

payment arrangement has been made, lack of payment could result in your child 

being omitted from the team.  If you would like to set up a payment plan please 

contact Tania ops@tauranganetball.co.nz 

Bank details are:  Tauranga Netball Centre 

    03-0435-0556307-00 

    Please use your child’s name as the reference REP 

We would like to thank Pub Charity for their generous support again, this season.  

Because of the funding received by them we have been able to fund 

accommodation and food for all of our U14 and U16 teams as well as flights and 

accommodation for our U18 team 

mailto:ops@tauranganetball.co.nz
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FUNDRAISING OPPORTUNITIES 
 

We will be offering each team two fundraising opportunities during the season.  

These will be sausage sizzles held during our Friday night and Saturday competitions 

so could prove very lucrative. 

 

Only players or their family members who participate will be eligible to receive part 

of the money made at these events.  The money made will be divided amongst 

those that are involved and will be refunded to you from the Centre, as your fees will 

have already been paid.  We would appreciate encouraging your children to get in 

and muck in themselves so they can feel some sort of accomplishment in having 

contributed towards their own fees.  It is also an excellent team building exercise! 

 

Dates will be advised. 

 

 

TRAINING 

 
Players are expected to attend every training.  Training night and time the U18 team 

are as follows: 

 

Every Monday at Tauranga Netball Centre from 6pm – 8pm 

 

First training night will be Monday 9th May. 

 

 

 

 

PRE-SEASON REPRESENTATIVE TOURNAMENT DATES 

 
All players are to attend every pre-season tournament.  Players will travel with the 

team and are to bring a packed lunch, snacks and water.  All vans will leave from 

Tauranga Netball Centre main carpark and times will be advised by Team Managers 

as to when you have to be at the meeting place by.  An indication – when we 

attend tournaments in Auckland, Papakura and Pukekohe we will be leaving at 

approximately 5am.  So be prepared!  Players may travel home with 

parents/guardians after the tournaments but must get permission from the Team 

Manager first (this is a MUST – no exceptions). 

 

Sunday 29th May       Pukekohe 

 

Sunday 12th June       Auckland 

  

Sunday 19th June       Tauranga  

 

Sunday 26th June       Hamilton 

 

Sunday 3rd July       Papakura 
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NATIONALS 

 
All players will travel with the team to this tournament.  Please see below for details: 

 

Fly from Tauranga Airport to Christchurch on   Sunday 17th July  

Time to be advised 

Accommodation at Tasman Holiday Parks 

 

Tournament starts on  Monday 18th July 

 

Tournament ends on   Thursday 21st July 

 

Team flies back to Tauranga Airport  Friday 22nd July 

  Time to be advised 

 

 

UNIFORMS 

 
It is a privilege to represent Tauranga Netball.  The uniform is to be worn with pride 

and to be looked after.  There are no hoodies to be worn under the jacket. 

We ask everyone to purchase a plain black thermal top.  This can be worn 

under the jacket with a jumper as long as they can’t be seen.   Any piece of uniform 

that is not returned at the end of the rep season or is damaged will be charged to 

the parent/guardian.   Uniforms will be handed out on an arranged date and time. 

 

 

TEAM PHOTOS 

 
The date has not yet been set for these, but all players are expected to be there, in 

full uniform, hair tied up and tidy, and with shoes and socks on.  Date and time to be 

confirmed. 

 

 

PRIZEGIVING 

 
This is the time to celebrate the end of the representative season and to help thank  

the coaches, managers, parents and whanau for all of their support and 

encouragement, as well as celebrating the players commitment and hard work they  

have shown over the season.   All players are expected to attend.   

 

Representative Prizegiving                   Saturday 23rd July at Tauranga Netball Centre 

                                                                 Time to be advised 

 


